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Aaron Ford, Attorney General

100 North Carson Street
Carson City, NV 89701
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Web - http://ag.nv.gov

SAVE THE DATE

Sex Buyers Initiative / Demand Reduction Model
Law Enforcement and Prosecution

October 7, 2019 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
POST Approved Course: #?

CLE Accredited Course: #? 8 General Credits

In this course participants will leave with an understanding on utilizing 
childsafe.ai in combating online trafficking in each jurisdiction, online 
ecosystems fueling human trafficking, agency innovative funding 
solutions, current demand focused Nevada law, strategies for uprooting 
trafficking, statewide resources and current status of the Sex Buyers 
Initiative nationally.

Northern, Nevada 
Southern, Nevada

&
Elko, Nevada

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: September 1, 2019

Reserve your seat by contacting Nicole O’Banion, Ombudsman
for DV/SA/HT at: (775) 684-1201 or NObanion@ag.nv.gov



Child Welfare and Domestic Violence Listening Session 
 

DCFS in Partnership with the Nevada Office of the Attorney 
General 

 
7/30/19 

 
 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
In an effort to improve how child welfare agencies work collaboratively with partners to 
serve families experiencing domestic violence, the Division of Child and Family Services 
is partnering with the Attorney General's Office and other stakeholders statewide to 
hold a listening session on July 30, 2019 from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm.   
 
To improve adult and child survivor safety, child permanency and family wellbeing, we 
are inviting you to join a group of stakeholders to listen and discuss the intersection of 
child welfare and domestic violence in Nevada. 
 
At this meeting we will provide some general information about the legal framework for 
both child welfare and domestic violence services, then open it up for a discussion by all 
attendees about what is working well, what improvements we can make and how we 
can all work together to improve outcomes for families. 
 
We hope you will join us in this important effort! 
 
Please RSVP by using the link below so that we will have a count of how many will be 
attending in each location. 
 


